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The Community Safety & Legal Affairs Committee, 

I am writing to you to request your suppo1i in extending the community 
consultation timeframe on this Bill. I don't believe there has been enough time for the Bill 
to be considered in its entirety and am concerned that it may have unintended 
consequences for law abiding fireanns owners, the general public by association, and its 
potential impact on free speech. 

I do however agree with the essence of the Bill, and what it is tiy ing to achieve in regards 
to Community Safety, however think that a nanower more focussed approach is needed to 
address the specific issues for which this Bill is intended. 




